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Your Reference:                                                       August 21, 2022 

 

MEDIA INVITATION 

ROYAL ST. VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES POLICE FORCE BAND 

SUMMER PROGRAMME CLOSING CEREMONY 

 

August 21, 2022, Kingstown – The Royal St. Vincent and the Grenadines Police 

Force (RSVGPF) Band Summer Programme Closing Ceremony will take place on 

Thursday 24th August 2023 at the Old Montrose Lecture Hall, commencing at 

1:30 p.m.  

A total of one hundred and thirty-eight (138) participants will graduate and 

receive certificates of participation during the ceremony.  

Remarks will be delivered by the Commissioner of Police, Mr. Colin John and 

Inspector Vaughn Miller, the Police Band Master. The featured address will be 

delivered by Mr. Chrislon Fraser. 

Invited guests, participants, parents and are asked to be seated by 1:00 p.m. 

A cordial invitation is extended to the media to attend and bring coverage of the 

event. 
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